West Seventh

Church of Christ

There are some who should continue to worship at home:
« Those who are 65 and older
« Those with chronic health conditions
« Those who are sick

For those who choose to worship at the building during phase one:
+ We will use prepackaged communion sets.
+ As you enter the Auditorium, there will be a table with communion sets, bulletins, contribution
receptacles and masks.
o If the Auditorium fills - we will use the Gym for overflow.
« Please arrive early to prepare and so we can know if the Gym is needed.

For the most part, worship will be as usual. However, there will be no passing of communion trays or
contribution trays - everyone will pick up a prepackaged communion set as you enter. Deacons will be
serving by filling the roles of greeting, ushering and being available to answer any concern. After communion,
they will come to where you are sitting to collect the empty communion sets.

ADDITIONAL DETAILS:

Check the church website and weekly bulletin for an updated list of online Bible classes for children, tweens,
teens and adults.

The building closure continues and includes all activities, gym usage, church hosted functions and all private
gatherings. The Food Pantry will continue to serve the community on the first and third Thursdays from
1:00 - 2:30. The church office remains closed, but the ministry staft continues to serve the church family.
For those who continue to worship at home:

« Online broadcasts will continue through the church website, Facebook and YouTube.

« Communion sets will be available for you to pick up at any time in the glassed in area on the west side
of the building.

« Giving: If you are able to give, you may do this online through the church website. You may prefer
donating through the Bill Pay option with your bank. Or you may mail your contributions to the church
building - 405 West 7th Street Columbia TN 38401.



